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First name: Connie

Last name: Theos

Organization: Rio Blanco Woolgrowers

Title: Secretary/Treasurer

Comments: Dear Mr. Grove:

| know that you have been working closely with all multiple use permit holders regarding this project which is a
very good thing.

It will be very important to these permit holders to be involved in the actual timing of the construction effort. Of
course my main concern is for the grazing permit. It will be necessary to coordinate the construction phase
before June 20th and after July 15th, as that is time period covered by the grazing permit.

Thank you for the opportunity of commenting.
Connie Theos

P O Box 1143
Meeker, Cl 81641



